
Fairhaven  Police  seek
public’s help in identifying
man allegedly running a scam
The following is from the Fairhaven Police Department Facebook
page:

“Can  anyone  identify  this  character?  He’s  running  a  scam
throughout the local area. We’d love to think he’s only trying
to replace his slides with a pair of dress shoes for this suit
but  it  goes  beyond  that.  Any  help  from  all  of  you  is
appreciated! Call (508) 997-7421.”
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